
 
The International Golf Club 

Bolton, Massachusetts 

 

Dear 2019 Mass Fourball Participants, 

 

On behalf of the Owners and Professional Staff at The International, we want to 

welcome all participants to the 2019 Mass 4-Ball Championship to be played on 

The Pines and The Oaks Courses.  

Our diligent staff eagerly await your arrival this Monday and it is important to us 

that every participant feel and receive a warm welcome. Hosting this 

Championship is a true honor and we have embraced the opportunity to 

showcase our two wonderful New England Courses.  

We sincerely hope you enjoy your stay with us and strongly encourage you to 

utilize our friendly staff for any assistance while on property.  

Our entire staff is here for you and only you on these two Championship days.  

We look forward to some great camaraderie and sportsmanship. 

Best of luck in the competition! 

 

Fairways always, 

Brendan J. Reilly 
Director of Golf  

The International 


